
 

  

 

Come visit our first emergency water station and  
receive a free water container!   

 

 

FILL UP at the Farm 

 
 

The Eugene Water & Electric Board and Bethel School District will host a ribbon-

cutting for the community’s first emergency water station from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

on Saturday, Oct. 6, at the Bethel Farm. 

The station is the first of at least five EWEB will build in the next few years to 

supply water to the community in case a natural disaster or other emergency 

disrupts water service. This partnership uses the well at the Farm, combined with 

a pumping station with backup power to provide emergency water to area 

residents. 

Come join us on Oct. 6 to fill up an emergency water container and learn more 

about how our community is preparing for emergencies. 

 Free 3-gallon emergency water storage containers – one per person 

while supplies last. 

 Get emergency preparation info and enter a raffle for prizes 

The Bethel Farm is located off Patriot Way behind Prairie Mountain School at 

5305 Royal Ave. Parking is limited, so please consider biking or walking. 


